
 

 

2 January 2025 

Online Investor Briefing 

 

The Board of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that Executive Chairman, Mr 

Grant Wilson, will host an online briefing session on Thursday 9 January to discuss the proposed joint venture with 

Sumitomo Corporation for the Speewah Fluorite Project (see ASX announcement of 24 December 2024). Grant will 

also provide a company update, including an outlook for the year ahead. 

 

 

Details 
 
Thursday 9 January at 430pm AEDT 

The link to join the briefing is:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81995771554 

 

Questions can be emailed to ama@tivan.com.au before the event. A replay will be available thereafter. 

 

 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 

 

Inquiries: 

 

Nicholas Ong 

Company Secretary: + 61 8 9486 4036 

Email: nicholas.ong@tivan.com.au 

 

Elena Madden 

True North Strategic Communication (Darwin): + 61 8 8981 6445 

Email: elena@truenorthcomm.com.au 

 

Ends 
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